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I wanted to share some valuable information from one of my patrol counterparts. During the 2nd weekend of March, Patrol responded 
to burglary of a vehicle call in a southwest Austin neighborhood, where the victim's vehicle was broken into and a gun was stolen. The 
good news is that Patrol arrested three suspects and recovered the stolen gun. The bad news is patrol officers observed "DOZENS" of 
vehicles that were unsecured and/or had "perceived" valuables in plain sight. Items ranged from unopened mail packages, backpacks, 
and other bags that appeared to be full of items. Remember property crime is largely preventable if you remove the "opportunity". 
Please help us reduce crime and keep your neighborhoods safe by doing your part. 

Meridian Neighborhood 
Watch Needs You!

Submitted by:  Jacquelyn Waldrop

The Meridian Neighborhood Watch group needs more resident 
volunteers to be effective. Meetings are held the first week of the 
month at the Meridian Pavilion at 7pm. Please join us on Thursday, 
May 4th to see how you can serve. With the warmer weather, comes 
additional opportunity for thieves and mischief. A few reminders 
on how you can be vigilant and to help prevent crime in your little 
corner of the neighborhood:

1.	 Lock your car doors and keep valuables and garage door 
openers out of sight.

2.	 Keep porch lights on all night long. 
3.	 Get to know your surrounding neighbors and watch out for 

each other.
4.	 Notify officials of suspicious activity.

Crime Prevention Tip 
From: Officer Joshua Visi, from the Austin Police Department

Meridian Neighborhood 
Garage Sale 

Saturday morning, April 8th @ 8am

Clean out those cabinets and closets and upcycle those items 
you’ve tucked away that are just taking up space! Meridian hosts 
two neighborhood garage sales per year. The first in April and the 
second in October. 
Updates posted on 
“NextDoor”  and 
the Meridian Social 
B u z z  Fa c e b o o k 
page.

Submitted by:  Jacquelyn Waldrop
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THE MONITOR

By Jacquelyn Waldrop

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE

	 The Monitor is a monthly newsletter mailed to all Meridian 
residents. Each newsletter is filled with valuable information 
about the community, local area activities, school information 
and more.If you are involved with a school group, play group, 
scouts, sports activity, social group, etc. and would like to 
submit an article for the newsletter you can do so online at 
www.PEELinc.com or you can email it meridian@peelinc.
com. Personal news for the Stork Report, Teenage Job Seekers, 
special celebrations, birthday announcements and military 
service are also welcome. Our goal is to keep you informed!

A Newsletter for Meridian residents

NEWSLETTER INFO
PUBLISHER
	 Peel, Inc.......................... www.PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
	 Advertising.......... advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181

	 Please support the advertisers that make The Monitor 
possible. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact our sales office at 512-263-9181 
or advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 
9th of the month prior to the issue.

ADVERTISING INFO

WELCOME

Too many guest, not enough bedrooms. South20 Austin; 
Circle C area’s only B&B; Each guest house has a king bed, 
kitchenette, fireplace, sitting area and patio overlooking 20 acres. 
"South Austin's hidden treasure." 11949 Escarpment Blvd (just 
west of Hwy 45). 512-338-0904 www.south20austin.com

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 
512-263-9181 or meridian@peelinc.com.

Baldwin Bash 
"A Night in OZ" 

Friday, April 21, 2017 
@ Ranch Austin

Join us for an "adults only" event complete with dinner, dancing, 
silent auction, and introducing our first live auction! Baldwin Bash 
will support our numerous PTA efforts to improve the quality of 
education for our students. Single tickets are available for $30. 
Sponsorship opportunities are available for $100 and $500. Don't 
forget raffle tickets-- need not be present to win!

New this year---Introducing drink tickets! (wine, beer, and 
specialty cocktails)

Visit www.auctria.com/auction/BALDWINBASH or www.
baldwinpta.org to purchase tickets. 

Selections will be made online and a link for payment will be 
emailed to you. Purchases are not complete until payment is received. 
Questions? Email baldwinbash@baldwinpta.org
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QualityPrintingOfAustin.com
512.263.9181

From design to print to mail,
Quality Printing can help you
with all of your printing needs! 

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

ADVERTISE
YOUR BUSINESS

TO YOUR
Neighbors

Dee Woods
dwoods@peelinc.com

512.502.4261

Important Info for Baldwin Fall 2017 Kindergarten Students
By Jacquelyn Waldrop 

T h e r e  i s 
traditionally a short 
welcome message to 
students and parents 
at 8:15am from a 
school administrator 
and then parents 
of current Baldwin 

kindergarteners will be giving tours of the building and answering 
questions throughout the morning. This is a come and go event.

Prior to the Orientation, please complete your student’s enrollment 
online. The office will be open during this time for you to present 
your required documentation for enrollment, including proof of 
address in the form of a utility bill, allowing you to complete the 
registration process.

Kindergarten Round-up Orientation at Baldwin
Thursday, April 4th from 8am-noon

Summer Playdates-Dates are TBD
Meet and mingle with future Bobcat cubs and parents at our 

summer playdates. Stay tuned for more details to come. There is 
traditionally an early evening playdate in June and mid-morning 
playdates scheduled for July and August, including Story Time in 
the Baldwin Library and a Cafeteria Picnic in August to help our 
Baby Bobcats get acclimated with the building. 

Kindergarten Kick-Off Celebration-Saturday, August 18 from 
9:30-11am

This is a special playdate where your Bobcat cub will have the 
opportunity to meet children in his/her class on Baldwin’s large 
playground. Snacks will be provided. Don’t miss the celebration and 
the opportunity to meet new friends and classmates!

Please contact Jacquelyn Waldrop at J.Waldrop@AustinRealEstate.
com / 512-923-3099 with any questions.  
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Ascension Peel Inc, Kyle M.

ASHTEX17006  Hays Expansion Anne, Liz
 Little Humans 7.5 x 9.75 Marlo G.

402A_Rev1  Leigh Ann P.

Dell Children’s is now o� ering Emergency Care at
Seton Medical Center Hays.

DellChildrens.net/EmergencyCare
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WITH HER AT EVERY 
STAGE OF LIFE

COMPREHENSIVE OB/GYN SERVICES

Women have unique healthcare needs at every 
stage of their lives. Seton Family of Doctors – 
Women’s Health offers a personalized approach 
to female patients. We are proud to be part of 
the expert team at Seton Southwest Hospital —
delivering smiles every day.

SETON FAMILY OF DOCTORS - 
WOMEN’S HEALTH

Health Plaza II • 7900 FM 1826, Suite 205
Austin, TX 78737

Accepting new patients.  

Seton.net/WomensHealth

For appointments, 
please call 

512-324-9290.

Michael “Mike” Nix, MD
Obstetrics/Gynecology

WELCOME DR. NIX!

Baldwin PTA Seeking 
Enthusiastic Parent Volunteers

Submitted by:  Jacquelyn Waldrop

Do you have ideas for what the Baldwin PTA can do next year? 
Want to be involved first hand? Baldwin PTA needs enthusiastic 
parents to continue to make our school a success! The PTA 
nominating committee is seeking nominations for parents to serve 
on the PTA Board for the 2017-2018 school year (self-nominations 
preferred, but you may nominate someone else). 

A description of PTA Board positions can be found in our by-laws 
on page 3 & 4:

http://baldwinpta.org/files/resources/Baldwin_PTA_Bylaws_2016
Nomination forms are due by Thursday April 7. Soft copy 

submissions may be emailed to stacietracy@icloud.com. Hard copies 
may be left in the PTA inbox located in Baldwin's Front Office. The 
five person Nominating Committee will review applications and 
present a slate of officers to PTA members at the April 25 General 
PTA meeting. PTA members also may nominate from the floor 
during the April 25 meeting. 

For specific questions about positions or the nomination process 
please contact Stacie Tracy (stacietracy@icloud.com).

Baldwin Campus Beautification
Submitted by:  Jacquelyn Waldrop

T h e  B a l d w i n 
B e a u t i f i c a t i o n 
a n d  C a m p u s 
I m p r o v e m e n t 
Committee has been 
hard at work to clean 
out beds and green 
spaces. Galvanized 
troughs filled with 
pea gravel have been 
added to the small 
playground to give 
students a place to 

dig, explore and “treasure hunt.” And, a special beautification effort 
has been payed to the beds at Espina and Alopia crosswalk area. 

Coming soon, look for a new game back stop structure out on 
the large playfield to help keep balls on the field and out of the 
wooded area. 

Want to help get in on the action? We’d love additional support! 
Contact us: Programs@BaldwinPTA.org
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Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do 
not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not 
responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this 
publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are 
solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Monitor is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any 
homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace any 
publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association or 
organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Monitor's contents, or 
loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, 
film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial 
use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty 
of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the 
newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Do you have a student at Gorzycki Middle School, 
Bowie High School or other area school? Your neighbors 
want to hear about all the neat things going on at 
your campus. Submit your good news, team schedules, 
theater performance dates or other amazing updates 
on your students to Jacquelyn Waldrop @ J.Waldrop@
AustinRealEstate.com and see it printed in this publication.

SCHOOL 
NEWS

Find Meridian on Facebook
@MeridianSocialBuzz

@MeridianMamas
Join www.nextdoor.com for the fastest and easiest way to 

get neighborhood updates.

Baldwin Watch D.O.G.S. Dads & 
Doughnuts Appreciation Party

Submitted by:  Jacquelyn Waldrop

Mark your calendar for 
the “Dads and Doughnuts” 
Thank You Party for all 
volunteer D.O.G.S. and 
their students on April 6, 
at 7:15am in the Baldwin 
Library. Sign up to be part of 
the Watch D.O.G.S today to 
get your exclusive invitation 
to this event for you and your 
Baldwin Bobcat student!

The response to the program has been outstanding from Dads, their 
students and Baldwin faculty and staff. You can make a difference 
too. There’s still plenty of space on the calendar to serve as a Watch 
D.O.G in April and May. For more information on the program 
visit www.fathers.com/watchdogs/allaboutwatchdogs/ or contact Top 
D.O.G. David Mass @ dmassimo10@gmail.com to get involved in 
Baldwin’s program. 
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#DoesYourRealtorDoThis

See more of our before and after transformations:

TheWestTeamRealEstate

Staging Sells Homes
The West Team is invested with you in the successful sale of your home.

We develop a customized strategy for each listing, including a $2,500-3,000 staging 
budget, paid for by The West Team to transform each listing to match what buyers are 

looking for, resulting in a maximum sales price in record time.

Before

Before

After

After



3103 Bee Caves Road, #102 ~ Austin, Texas 78746

Terri Savage

Buyer’s Realtor® CNE, GRI

512.844.7665

Jacquelyn Waldrop

Full-Service Realtor®-CNE

512.923.3099

Tara West

Full-Service Realtor®-CNE

512.632.3110

Jenn Cortez

Full-Service Realtor®

512.393.8743

#DoesYourRealtorDoThis

The West Team Lives Here.  Knows here.  Sells here.

• The West Team’s Average Days on Market:  8*
Three times faster than the average realtors’ listings in the same Southwest Austin 

market.

• The West Team’s list price to sales price ratio:  101%*
Nearly $10,000 more per sale, putting more money in our clients’ pockets.

• The West Team is invested in the sale of your home.
We spend an average of $2,500-3,000 of our own funds per listing to help make our   

clients’ homes shine over the competition.

*2016 ABOR MLS Data
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